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May 19, 2021 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 

 

Hello, we have not any further positive results.  The residents on Cavan will have a second PCR 

test today which is day 7 from the exposure.  The first results were negative.    

 

It is wonderful to see people enjoying the beautiful weather and sunshine that we are experiencing.  

Our next planned update will be in one week, on Wednesday May 26th.  If there are any changes 

that we need to let you know about we will send an update earlier.   

 

Be well and stay safe, 

Janet Morris 

President and CEO 


